
Kia ora koutou katoa,

Congratulations to all the wonderful students acknowledged at our special assembly last Friday
for their fantastic participation in summer sports! It's always a pleasure to celebrate the
achievements of our Orewa Beach School tamariki, whether they've excelled in school teams or
represented us with pride.
We also want to hear about your child's sporting successes outside of school! Please let us know if
your child has achieved something special in any sport beyond our school activities, so we can
include it in an upcoming newsletter and acknowledge their efforts in a future assembly.
This Wednesday, we're excited to welcome another group of our new entrants for a pre-entry
visit. These visits provide a valuable opportunity for our newest learners and their families to
experience our vibrant school in action. A huge thank you to our incredible student experts,
Kenzie and Ella , who have done an outstanding job as informative and enthusiastic tour guides
for our visiting parents. They have been amazing ambassadors for Orewa Beach School! They
have now passed the "baton" to our next fantastic duo, Aaralee and Marni , who will be leading
the tours for this group. Thank you both in advance!
Get ready to think pink! This Friday is Pink Shirt Day, a day dedicated to standing up against
bullying and celebrating kindness. We encourage all students to wear something pink to show
their support – it could be as simple as a pink hair tie, a pink wristband, or even a fun pink tutu!
Every little bit of pink helps create a powerful message. Students are also encouraged to bring a
gold coin donation, which will go towards supporting bullying prevention initiatives.
The energy and excitement are building as rehearsals for our Madagascar production continue!
Our talented cast and crew are working incredibly hard, and we are all eagerly anticipating what
promises to be a fantastic show. Get ready to "move it, move it!" – we can't wait to see their hard
work come to life on stage.
Mark your calendars for the OBS Disco this Friday! We have two sessions:

Years 0 - 3: 5:00 - 6:00 pm
Years 4 - 6: 6:30 - 7:30 pm

Tickets can be purchased easily through Kindo. Get ready to boogie!
Finally, a reminder that we have a Teacher Only Day on Friday, 30th May. School will be closed
on this day as our dedicated staff will be undertaking professional development focused on the
new New Zealand Maths Curriculum. This is one of the Ministry of Education approved Teacher
Only Days.

Ngā mihi nui,
Wendy Naidu
Principal

What's on ?
May 2025

Fri 16th  School Disco
Fri 16th  Pink Shirt Day
Thurs 22nd  Interschool
Football
Fri 30th Teacher Only Day -
School will be closed on this
day

June 2025
Mon 2nd  Kings Birthday - no
School today
Thurs 12th June Rippa Rugby
Thurs 17th and Fri 18th
Madagascar Production
Thurs 19th June Football
Zone Day
Fri 20th Matariki - no School
today
Fri 27th  Last day of Term 2

July 2025
Mon 14th First day of Term 3
Thur 24th Parent Interviews -
Students to go home at
12pm.

August  2025
Fri 15th Teacher Only Day -
no school today
Thurs 21st Interschool
Hockey
Thurs 21st Cross Country -
Kereru
Fri 22nd Cross Country -
Piwakawaka, Tui, Kea and
Weka

September 2025
Fri 19th Last Day of Term 3
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Absences
Please ensure you

inform the school of
your child’s absence

due to illness or
holidays.  If you are

unable to let us know
through the Hero app,
please call the Office

on 09 426 4849.

Please be
aware we finish
school at 2.45
pm. Children

need to be
picked up

promptly. If
you cannot be

here at 2.45 pm
please arrange

care at Kelly
Club.

STUDENT EARLY PICK UPS
Please,  if your child has an appointment during the school day

please arrange to pick up before or after morning tea and
lunchtime.   Morning tea is 11.00am to 11.20am .  Lunch time is

12.50pm until 1.45pm.  We are unable to find your child at
morning tea and lunchtimes.  We have full school assembly every

second Friday - the next one is Friday 23rd May,   this starts at
2.00pm and finishes at 2.45pm.  Please arrange to pick up your

child before 2.00pm if they have an appointment as we are
unable to interrupt the assembly.



Please, if your child arrives late please ensure
your child signs in at the office. If you require
to take your child during school time please
always call to the office first - we will then

page your child. Thank you.

As  Winter approaches this in turn
means rain and mud on the field.

Please ensure your child has a change
of clothes in their bag.  Thank you!

 Come and Discover the Kindergarten Difference! 
You're warmly invited to join us for the upcoming Open Week at Kaitiaki

Kindergartens—come and explore any of our 13 beautiful locations!
 Step into our welcoming spaces

 Meet our caring, passionate kaiako (teachers)
 See how we nurture playful, nature-connected learning

Whether you’re planning ahead or ready to enrol, this is the perfect chance to
explore what makes Kaitiaki Kindergartens truly special.

Pop in during Open Week – we’d love to meet you. Let the journey of joyful
learning begin!

 Reserve your spot now on Humanitix:
https://events.humanitix.com/open-week-autumn-2025

https://events.humanitix.com/open-week-autumn-2025?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExRGRNNDdkMFNnQ1lVdU0xRAEeAeBZG7SRl2I5LvxBzi4zWeeTec3H8fhmxmVeDQjXUcZsqBmhHTINL11DZws_aem_oml2V9ZdG6-lJIO2B1N9kQ





